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SEVERE WEATHER 
ADVISORY 

 
 
The Tortuga Music Festival was slightly delayed due to the severe weather.  The 
scheduled artists will resume.  Visit the event website at 
www.tortugamusicfestival.com for a schedule of the performing artists.  
 
The National Weather Service is alerting to additional severe weather cells in the 
area between approximately 2:30 P.M. and 4:00 P.M. 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department will be providing updates via Twitter 
(@FLPD411). The Tortuga Music Festival promoters encourage the public to visit 
their Facebook page and Twitter (@festivaltortuga) for event updates and 
information. 
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